
 

 

 

Intergovernmental Agreement for 

DuPage County Safety Action Plan 

Amendment #1 

 

On March 3, 2023, an Intergovernmental Agreement (“agreement”) was entered into between 

the Chicago Metropolitan Agency for Planning (hereinafter called “CMAP”), and DuPage 

County (hereinafter called “County”) for the purpose of developing a countywide Safety Action 

Plan. 

The parties have agreed to the following amendment to the agreement: 

 

1. Local match amount. The local match amount is not to exceed $60,000 $70,000. 

 

All other terms and conditions of the agreement entered into between CMAP and the County 

on March 9, 2023, are in full force with the exception of the above-listed amendment. 

 

DuPage County Chair    Chicago Metropolitan Agency for Planning 

 

By:          By:        

Date:        Date:       

 

DuPage County Clerk 

 

By:        

Date:       


